LIFE&FAMILY

Preschool Focus:

Making a Choice

Choosing a school for your first child can be tricky, but when
you find the right one your child will shine, as YEN-YEN LIM
and JOHN WONG discovered after sending their daughter
Jaylea to Woodland Sai Kung Pre-School.

Jaylea was born in May 2012 and has been attending
Woodland Sai Kung Pre-School since she was 18 months old.
We did apply to other kindergarten schools for her and she
was accepted, but we decided to let her stay at Woodland.

This is the first time I've chosen a school for my daughter.
There were lots of options, including local government
schools, local private schools and international schools. In the
beginning, as | tried to learn from friends about the education
system in Hong Kong, it all sounded very confusing. We looked
into various online sources of information, including some
social groups and forums, and we also continued talking to
many friends with experience.

At first, we were only looking at international preschools that
were close to where we live; we didn't want Jaylea to travel far
at her age. We're lucky that Woodland was the closest school
to our home - it only takes us five minutes to get there in the
morning.

The loving teachers and the whole ambience at Woodland
really helped Jaylea settle in to school. The teachers really
matter; Jaylea learns a lot more because they make the
whole learning process inspiring and fun. For example, she
remembers the names of the planets in the solar system




